
 

 

[Jarvis, Welcome S.] 
 
 

THE LATE WELCOME S. JARVIS 

Funeral Services Held at His Late Residence Last Evening 

 
The funeral of Welcome S. Jarvis was held last night at his late home, 187 

Hancock street, the services being conducted by the Rev. Dr. J. C. Adams, 
pastor of All Souls’ Universalist Church, of which Mr. Jarvis had been a 

member.  Dr. Adams was assisted by the Rev. Dr. Almon Gunnison, former 
pastor of the church, and an old friend of Mr. Jarvis, who came from his 

present charge at Worcester, Mass., to attend the funeral of his friend.  Their 
references to the life and services of Mr. Jarvis were eloquent and touching 

in the extreme.  Robert Roughsedge and Miss Booth of All Souls’ Church 

choir sang appropriate selections.  Especially noticeable were the floral 
tributes; they filled half of the parlor where the body lay and many had to be 

placed in the room formerly occupied by the deceased.  A large number of 
friends gathered to pay their respects to his memory, for he was a man of 

many friends. 
Mr. Jarvis died on September 8 at Cornwall, N.Y., after a brief illness from 

intestinal trouble.  He was born in Brooklyn forty-three years ago and was 
educated in the old Wilson street school, later entering Columbia College, 

from which he graduated with high honors.  He afterward studied law in the 
office of Martin & Smith and was admitted to the bar twenty-five years ago 

and became a member of the firm which some time later became Duer, 
Strong & Jarvis.  Mr. Jarvis was a man of keen insight and a sound and 

careful lawyer.  He was a member of the Union League Club.  Mr. Jarvis was 
a nephew of James W. Smith of the Eastern District.  He was widower and is 

survived by his mother, two sons and a daughter.  The burial took place to-

day in the family plot in Greenwood. 
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